
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lois Nordin  
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 1:23 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re DO20009, DO2 200019 
 
 
City Clerk Office.  It is absolutely impossible to think of anything higher than 15 story buildings in the 
Hillcrest Mall plan. Please be sensible and let us keep a little of our community from closing us in. 
I AM VEHEMENTLY OPPOSSED TO ANY BUILDINGS HIGHER THAN 15 STORIES IN THAT SQUARE!!!!  Lois 
Nordin 
                                                           813-50Baif Blvd 
                                                            Richmond Hill, On 
                                                            
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


